

EMBASSY OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
DEFENSE ATTACHE OFFICE
London, England

altactod Pols

24 Grosvenor Square London, England 5 May 1982

Admiral of the Fleet Sir Terence Lewin GCB, MVO, DSC
Chief of the Defense Staff
Ministry of Defense
Main Building
Whitehall
London SWIA 2HB

Dear Sir Terence,

Please accept my personal concern and sorrow at the loss of life which the Royal Navy has suffered during the ongoing serious and critical events in the South Atlantic.

The United Kingdom and the Royal Navy have shown a fierce and correct pride and personal mettle which is so important in any call to arms which we as military and naval men can expect in responding to duty.

Judy and I would share our prayers that further loss of life can be prevented as both the United Kingdom and Argentina seek for a satisfactory solution to these critical South Atlantic events.

Sincerely,

DATE 10/5/82 CHS

I COS COS

3 HA SUDITAL D

COS

ALL

HO SCHOLB

D. L. HEISINGER Captain, U.S. Navy Defense Attache